
  

Spring Mix Update 

Due to recent inconsistent weather patterns on the Central Coast of California, the quality and 
availability of spring mix is being seriously affected. Defects due to mildew, yellowing and 
decay continue to impact ingredient availability for spring mix.  All growers in this region are 
experiencing the same issues.   Production has been reduced by as much as 50-60% on spring 
mix. Expect to see fewer leaf varieties in your spring mix and in particular, fewer red varieties, 
or no red at all in an effort to avoid as many quality issues as possible.  You should also expect 
the shelf life to be somewhat shorter due to the stress the plants have been put under.  It 
appears this situation will continue for the next 2 weeks. 
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We appreciate your support, we have our quality inspectors in the fields and packing houses 
doing everything they can to minimize the effect on our customers.   

 


